

ARCHITECTURE AND NEW TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE MEETING SUMMARY

April 22, 2019, 10:00 a.m. - noon

Eccles Broadcast Center, Dumke Room

IN ATTENDANCE: Mark Beekhuizen, Joe Breen, Tom Cheatham, Mike Ekstrom, Steve Hess, Barb Iannucci, Matt Irsik, Steven Jeffs, Abraham Kololli, Jim Livingston, Mike McIntosh, Ken Pink, James Rice, Chris Roberts, Emily Rushton, Rachael Sheedy, Jon Thomas, Cassandra Van Buren, Rob White, Tom Wolfe.

UNABLE TO ATTEND: Derick Bingman, David Blackburn, Pieter Bowman, Steve Dean, Tim Ebner, Jeff Folsom, Demian Hanks, Matt Harting, Sylvia Jessen, Josna Kotturappa, Jim Logue, Steven Seal, Wes Tolman, Jim Urry.

AGENDA ITEMS:

1. Introduce new associate director for Network Services
2. Mobile strategy update
3. Office 2016 update
4. May meeting
5. Open floor

Summary

1. Introduce new associate director for Network Services

Jim Livingston, Chief Technology Officer, introduced Abraham Kololli, UIT's new associate director for Network Services. This was an information item.

2. Mobile strategy update

Rachael Sheedy, associate director for product management/student systems, and Barb Iannucci, associate director for content management & usability within University Support Services, gave an update on the University's mobile strategy. This was an information item.

3. Office 2016 update

Mike Ekstrom, director for UIT Communications Infrastructure, gave an update on Office 2016. This was an information item.

4. May meeting

Due to ANTC's May meeting falling on the Memorial Day holiday (May 29), the committee discussed whether or not the May meeting should be scheduled on another day to address any pressing items

(e.g., Network Architecture Community of Practice findings) before the summer break. This was an action item. The committee voted to reschedule the meeting on May 20, 2019.

5. Open floor

An update from UIT on the 4/16/19 UTA fiber cut was requested. Mike Ekstrom and Jim Livingston summarized the event and described plans for an architectural review, including a review of both physical and carrier redundancy. Committee members who were affected described their concerns and suggestions.

Topics were suggested for future meetings: [PAWR project](#) update from CHPC's Kobus van der Merwe; default protect; and campus printing.

6. The meeting was adjourned.